These photos provided courtesy of Dr. Herbert K. Lee of the Canadian Memorial Chiropractic College:



NCA Council on Education at its mid-year board meeting in Toronto during February 15-17, 1956. Seated, left to right, are: gentleman holding pipe who is an NCA official; John J. Nugent, D.C., NCA Director of Education; Thure Peterson, D.C., president of the Chiropractic Institute of New York; Joseph Janse, D.C., N.D., president of the National College of Chiropractic. Standing right to left are: A. Earl Homewood, D.C., N.D. of Canadian Memorial Chiropractic College; Ralph J. Martin, D.C., N.D., former president of the Los Angeles College of Chiropractic and a member of the Accrediting Committee of the Council on Education; unknown gentleman; Arthur G. Hendricks, D.C. of the Lincoln Chiropractic College; two unknown gentlemen; John B. Wolfe, D.C., president of Northwestern College of Chiropractic; unknown gentleman; George H. Haynes, D.C., M.S., president of Los Angeles College of Chiropractic.



John J. Nugent, D.C. at far left



Ralph J. Martin, D.C., N.D. at far right